
 

 

 

THE SCOPE®
Expandable Repair Joint

Call it a pipe stretcher if you’d like.  
We call it The Scope®—the new, safe 
solution for quicker and easier repairs 
and main extensions, exclusively from 
Continental!

The innovative design of The Scope® 
compresses to fit a removed section 

of piping.  
Just put 
it in place 
and extend 

it for the final connection—with the 
versatility of Con-Stab I.D. Seal® fittings, 
or butt fused joints.

Think of it!  You can now enjoy great 
savings in time, labor and money with 

each repair, while delivering a greater 
margin of safety for installers and long-
term reliable service!

Plus, The Scope® features even more:  
Telescoping action affords a larger 
margin of error on cut outs.  You 

excavate less.  And with its durable all-
plastic construction, you don’t need 
cathodic protection.

Most of all, The Scope® is safe and 
reliable.  It meets or exceeds ASTM and 
DOT requirements.  It’s designed to 
operate at the MAOP of any PE piping 
system.  And it comes pre-air tested 
to allow complete compliance and 
documentation of every repair.

Available in a variety of sizes.  Contact 
Continental today for more information 
about The Scope®—the closest thing to 
a pipe stretcher you’ll ever find.
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